
to learn more about the grid-scale 
battery project in your area.

Join us at
an upcoming
open house

Debra McLellan, Project Manager 
for the Grid-Scale Battery Project.



In June 2024, the grid-scale battery project received full project approval from 
the Nova Scotia Utility and Review Board. Since then, our team has been finalizing 
plans and construction is ramping up on site.

Come chat with our team about the project, 
what to expect during construction, how 
this benefits the community – and more!

Fairbanks Centre - Avery Room
54 Locks Road, Dartmouth, NS 

Thursday, November 7th
3 pm - 7 pm (Drop-in event)

Grid-scale battery projects, like the one in your community, 
will help maintain reliable and safe energy delivery for 
customers throughout the clean energy transition.

Learn more at 
nspower.ca/clean

Can’t make it? Email us your questions 
or comments at engage@nspower.ca.


